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Public Service Announcement

Traffic change in Tundra Valley

March 11, 2021 - Igaluit, Nunavut

The City is advising residents of a traffic change in Tundra Valley at the intersection of Paurngaq
Crescent and Kimminnagq Lane.

North and South bound direction stop signs at the “T” intersection on Paurngaq Crescent will be
removed.

The stop sign on Kimminnag Lane will remain.
A reminder to all residents that the speed limit on Paurngaq Crescent is 30 km.

The traffic change will take affect April 2, 2021.

For additional information, please contact:

Lisa Milosavljevic

Communications and Customer Service Manager
City of Iqgaluit

L.Milosavljevic@igaluit.ca

867-979-5607
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